ADOPT A FAMIY FOR THE HOLIDAYS
The holiday season can be particularly difficult for victims of domestic violence, many of whom are already struggling to meet basic expenses for themselves and their children. Voices of Hope is in need of individuals or groups who would like to "adopt" some of our families for this holiday season. We can provide a wish list from the family for ideas for gifts or for food items for a holiday celebration. If you are interested, please call Voices of Hope at 402-476-2110 and ask for Diane.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
